

October 10, 2005

Memorandum

To: Catherine Fox
CC:   

From:
PLANNING & BUILDING CONTROL, John Calvey.

Date:
5th October 2005

Re:  Demolition of: IRWELL PARK HIGH SCHOOL, SALFORD 

As requested I have acquired a tender for the demolition of the above property and would report as follows :-

Quotes invited from: -

Reddish Demolition Ltd

A. Palmer Ltd

W. Forshaw Ltd

J. Freeley Ltd

P. McGuinness & Co Ltd

Connell Brothers Ltd

Quotes received :-

£ 75,020.00

£ 97,600.00

£ 81,225.00

£ 67,400.00

£ 60,000.00

£ 84,000.00

The lowest quote of £ 60,000.00 was submitted by A.PALMER LTD.

I would therefore advise you that A. PALMER LTD be appointed to carry out this demolition project.

I would be obliged if you would arrange for a “delegated approval” form to be signed and returned as soon as possible so that I may enter into an “exchange of letters” contract with the successful contractor.

Should this be acceptable to you, work will commence as soon as the Utility companies have completed their disconnections.

It is intended that the cost of the work will be recharged using the code (A2017 7013).

Should you wish to discuss any of the information provided please contact me on extension 3689

Regards

John Calvey.   

Building Control.
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